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Announcement 
Space Hellas announces: Financial Statements for the period 1/1/-30/9/2008 (3nd Quarter 2008) will be disclosed to the press on Wednesday November 26, 2008.

Additionally Space Hellas announces, that the Financial Statements as well the Financial Position of the 3nd Quarter 2008 (01.01.2008-30.09.2008) for the Holding Company and Group of Companies as an integral part of the Financial Report according to the article 5 of the Law 3556/2007 will be available on the official website of the Athens Stock Exchange www.ase.gr  and on the website of Space Hellas S.A. www.space.gr  before the opening of the Athens Stock Exchange on Wednesday November 26, 2008. 
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